

New England Fishery Management Council

Troubleshooting the Webinar – We Can Help!

We're Holding our February 1-3, 2022 Council Meeting by Webinar. Join Us!

Having Trouble Getting Connected?
Can't Figure Out How to Speak to Offer Public Comments?



No Sweat. We Have a Help Desk.

Send Us an Email at: helpdesk@nefmc.org

We'll Get Right Back to You!

More Comfortable Calling in for Help?
Here's Who'll be on the Other End of the Line.

- Tuesday, February 1: Call Deirdre Boelke at (978) 465-0492, extension 105.
- Wednesday, February 2: Call Jenny Couture at (978) 465-0492, extension 111.
- Thursday, February 3: Call Andrew Applegate at (978) 465-0492, extension 114.